
Pre-Phonics
Tuesday October 4th, 2022, 2-3pmDear Aspace families, 
In today’s Pre-Phonics lesson the children were 

practicing the letter /t/ with a special focus on t-t-
tigers. 

We began with a very creative worksheet that saw us 
tracing and colouring a magnificent t-t-t and practiced 
some vocabulary with the initial sound of /t/. We 
reviewed turtle, tennis, t-shirt, and tiger. 

As we were looking at these magnificent creatures for 
our letter sound, we took to a dazzling sensory station 
to explore the striking orange and black stripes of the 
tiger. We used small bowls to scoop up the orange and 
black rice and mix up the two colours. 
Finally it was time to create some vibrant green /t/-/
t/-turf for our little tigers to roam around in. 
Thank you everyone! From Teachers Chloe and Christian



















